
Breakfast for any child experiencing
food insecurity can be valuable and

effective morning tool.

Project Angel Food is excited to announce our continuing
partnership with The Wilbur May Foundation and the Healthy
Morning Program for 2022. “1 in 4 children in LA County are

not just hungry. They are burdened with the pain and the on-
going struggle of malnutrition,” says CEO of Project Angel

Food, Richard Ayoub. 



Presented with a $60,000 grant from the Wilbur May
Foundation, the Healthy Morning Program will guarantee that
nourishing breakfasts are expertly prepared and delivered to
the children of health-compromised clients already receiving

Project Angel Food’s meals.





Established in 1992, the
Wilbur May Foundation is an

independent non-profit
organization that aims their

spotlight on children and
youth services, education,

health institutions and
recreational services.

There are layers of vulnerability
that touch someone who is

chronically or critically ill. With
the help of Project Angel Food,

more than 2,400 of these
residents will know that we are

here to service them, by
providing breakfast to their

children and giving someone in
ill health more of a fighting

chance.



#HealthyMorningProgram #ProjectAngelFood
#BreakfastIsServed

Hope is a great Breakfast

For a child, breakfast is a sign that the day has just begun and
great things can still happen. Project Angel Food and the Wilbur

May Foundation are pleased to announce that 2022 brings a
rainbow of promise and the return of the 

Healthy Morning Program.
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